
WE ARE CLOSED
UNTIL AUGUST

SUMMER HOURS 

We will be happy to help with your
oil changes, brakes and so much
more when we open again in
August?

We open again in August. 
Please email

MCTCAutoshop@katyisd.org 
in August to get on our schedule. 

Contact Us

MCTCAutoshop@katyisd.org
EMAIL US AT


